[acr]

18 CLEAN WATER OF N PAGE 92
Ten 24 205 1559 RN

(8]
1=
(24
~
N
o
=
o
[ay)
(N3]
i
e
.
~1
o
w
@
Pt
i3}
Ea
o

State of New [ersey
Department of Environmental Protectlon and Energy
Divislan of Solld waste Managerment

CNal4
Trenton, N 0B625-0414

Tel, # 6C9-530-85%1

jeanne M, Fox Fax # 609-S30-98%¢

Actirg Commissioner

Williamm ], Lauer, Corp. AUG 18 1993

100 Hickory Street
Dumont, NJ 07628

Re: Solid Waste Transporter License
NIS A 13:1E-126 ¢t se.

Dear Mr. Laoiter:

This is to advise you that the investigation report from the Attorney General required
under N.L.9.A 13:1E-126 ¢t sog, has been received by the Department of Envtronmental
Protection and Energy. ‘

Based on our review of the investigative report, the disclosure statement, your other
application papers, and the Department’s enforcement history, the Department is issuing a solid
waste transporter license 1o:

WILLLAM J LAUER, CORP.

. This license must be renewed annually by filing the anmual update form and any other
tnformation concerning your company or its operation as required by the Department,

This letter will serve os documentation that William ]. Lauer, Corp. has been issued g
solid waste transporter license.

If you have any further questions concerning tiis license, please contact Ralph Asplen at
(609) 530-8895, For any questions regarding equipment registration, please confact Michael
Nalbone at (609) 530-4004. For any questions regurding your Certificate of Public Convenience
and Necessity, please contact Michael DeTalvo, also at (609) 530-4004.

Sincerely,

Alan Kaczoroski, Chi
Bureau of Buckground
Disclosure Review
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State of New Jersey
Departuent of Envirgnunental Protection and Energy
Division of Solld Waste Management
CN 414
Trenton, N 085250414
Tel. # 603-530-8591

feanne M. Fox Fax, # 605-330-889%

Agring Commisslorer

William ]. Lauer, Corp.
100 Hickory Street AUG 18 1393
Dumod, NJ 07628

Re: Hazardous Waste Transporter License
N.I.S.A, 13:1E-126 et s5eq.

Dear Mr. Louer:

This is # advise you that the investigative report from the Attorney General regquired
under NLGA 13:1E-125 el seq, has been received by the Department of Environmental

Protection and Energy.

Bosed on our review of the investigative report and the disclosure statement, your ather
application papers, and the Department's enforcement history, the Department is issuing a
hazardous waste Eransporter license to:

WILLIAM J. LAUER, CORP.

This license will continue in effect as long as you renew it anmuelly by filing the annual
license update form and any other information concerning your company or its operation as
required by the Department.

This letter will serve as documentation that William I. Lauer, Corp. has been 1ssued a
hazardous waste transporter license. If you have any further questions concerning this license,
plesse contact The Bureau of Background Disclosure Review at (609) 530-8895,

If you have any questions concerning hazardous waste vehicle registration, you can
contact the Transportation Oversight Unit at (609) 984-7907
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